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February 2018

Hardware Update

All 1101 Universal Transmitters are now being manufactured with Level B
hardware. Updated devices will begin shipping on February 8, 2018.

New Tamper Design

101 Universal Transmitters now feature an updated on-board tamper
button design. The new design allows for additional travel by the
tamper core prior to initiation of a tamper signal. This will allow the
unit to be installed in more extreme field conditions and provide
improved overall performance.

Figure 1: New 1101 Tamper Button

Obtaining the New Hardware
New 1101 Universal Transmitters can be ordered by contacting DMP Customer Service at 866-266-2826 or by

visiting Buy.DMP.com.
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